
Town of Mount Morris 

Special Meeting 

October 28, 2021 
 

Present:  Supervisor Charles DiPasquale, Deputy Supervisor/Councilmember David DiSalvo,  

   Councilmember Nate Guzzardi  

Excused: Don Huff and Councilmember Chelsey Woodworth 

Also present:  Accountant Terri McKerrow, and Town Clerk Christie Murphy 

 

At 5:00 p.m. Supervisor DiPasquale opened the Town Board meeting held at 103 Main Street,  

Mount Morris, NY.  He then opened the Public Hearing for the Preliminary 2022 Budget. 

 

There was no input from the public either in-person or in writing. 

 

A motion by Councilmember DiSalvo, seconded by Councilmember Guzzardi, to adjourn this meeting.   

  Vote  Aye 3  No 0  Motion passed.    

Meeting adjourned at 5:22 p.m. 

 

Respectfully submitted,       

 
Christine T. Murphy, 

Town Clerk/Collector       


